
 

 

OIA 24154 

James 
fyi-request-25842-f9a76387@requests.fyi.org.nz  
 

Dear James 

 

Thank you for your Official Information Act 1982 (OIA) request of 22 February 2024 in which 
you sought: 

I would like to request all communications if any, between yourself and former 
Minister of Police, Ginny Andersen via text and email between the dates of October 
15th 2023 and February 22nd 2024. 

Please refer to the attached document for your requested information. 

I trust that this information will be of use to you.  

You have the right to ask the Ombudsman to review my decision if you are not satisfied with 
my response to your request. 

 

Yours sincerely 
 

 

 
Hon Mark Mitchell 
Minister of Police 
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